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Invitation to the 14th Convention of 
the International Association for Ethical Literacy Criticism (IAELC)

Dear Haiying Cheng (Shantou University),

It is our pleasure to cordially invite you to the 14th Convention of the International 
Association for Ethical Literary Criticism (IAELC), which will take place at Halla 
Convention Center, Halla University in Jeju, South Korea, from July 24 (Thursday) to 
July 25 (Friday), 2025.

Under the theme of “Ethical Literary Criticism in the Age of Artificial Intelligence,” 
this year’s conference will examine how AI is reshaping literary creation and 
criticism, as well as the evolving role of ethical judgment within AI-driven literary 
analysis. Scholars and practitioners from around the world will gather to explore the 
impact of AI technologies, discuss new perspectives on ethics in literature, and 
contribute to shaping the future of literary interpretation.

We welcome your participation in this significant dialogue and encourage you to join 
us in exchanging insights on the interplay between ethical values, technology, and 
literary studies. Your presence will greatly enrich our discussions and help advance the 
field of Ethical Literary Criticism as it navigates an era of rapid technological 
transformation.

For further details on registration, accommodations, and conference programs, please 
visit our official website or contact the organizing committee at IAELC 2025 website. 
We sincerely hope you will be able to take part in this meaningful gathering.

Sincerely,

Dean of Culture & Technology Convergence College

Hankuk University of Foreign Studies

Dae-geun Lim


